
1548 South Hart St Road Vincennes, IN 47591

812-882-2220

www.cumcvincennes.org

November 5, 2020 Newsletter  ​  ​

Sunday Worship 9:30am
Sunday School Classes 10:45am

Check out the church calendar
on our website.

Greetings from your Mission
Team!!!

This is the season of giving and being
thankful for all that God has provided. As it
is stated in Romans 12:13, we should
share with the Lord's people who are in
need and practice hospitality.

The Mission Team is inviting congregation
members to participate in our Thanksgiving
offering on November 15 and November
22. We will collect a love gift for the
Vincennes Food Pantry. There is a need for
perishable items to be used in
Thanksgiving boxes that will be provided to
their clients. Our gift will be in monetary
form and used to buy these items by the
Food Pantry Board Members.

Let us remember, all we have is provided
by God and is to be shared with others.

Any questions, contact Ellen Hill or Gene
Courtney.

Ellen 

Children's
Message

In need of
volunteers to
give the
children's

Endowment Grant Applications

The CUMC Endowment Committee is
pleased to announce Open season for
grant applications from the endowment
proceeds for 2020 as approved by the
Committee. The following funds are
available to apply for per your group
efforts:

Undesignated funds      $228.76
Missions          $1,344.84
Youth & Education      $3,045.53
Prayer Garden           $1,089.37
Pavilion Fund           $2,140.50

Applications need to be returned by
November 30, 2020 for review to award as
soon as possible. Application forms are
available in the Church office.

https:
http://www.cumcvincennes.org/
http://www.facebook.com/cumcvincennes
https://www.instagram.com/vincennescommunityumc/
http://www.cumcvincennes.org/events
mailto:ellenehill@yahoo.com


message for
Sunday,
November 8,
15, 22 and
29th. Would
love to see
some new
faces give the
message

along with some that have enjoyed
giving the message in the
past. Please contact Susie by
phone(812 882 2220) or e-mail to
select your date.
December dates are available also!

From the Mailbag:

Your kindness meant so much to us.

Thank you all for the get well cards for Bob
and I and also the sympathy cards for the
passing of my sister.
We want to thank our church family for
everything.
God Bless,
Bob & Betty Frisz

Tuesday Morning Prayers

You are welcome to the join us for the
weekly prayer service at 9am every
Tuesday. Weather permitting, it will
be held at the beautiful prayer garden
here at the church.

"Spread the Word" Bible Study
All are welcome to the Spread the Word
Bible Study at 6:30pm on Wednesday
evenings at the church. The current study
is looking at Chapters 1-12 of the Book of
Acts."

For online giving click the Vanco
link

You are welcome to mail contributions to
the church at 1548 S Hart St Rd,
Vincennes, IN 47591 Atten: Cindy

Toys for Tots

Again this year the toys for tots
organization would like your help with their
program. In the past, gifts have been
brought to the church and dropped off in
the donation box. But this year they are
taking monitory donations so they can
purchase the toys. Once purchased, they
will have a drive through pick-up point for
the children in need. CUMC will have a
donation box in the Narthax.

Sign the online Pew Pad in
our website by clicking
here

ONLINE WORSHIP SERVICE :

Sunday, November 1, 2020

To view past Worship Services and
Sermons, go to Community United
Methodist Church web page.

mailto:sue@cumcvincennes.org
https://www.eservicepayments.com/cgi-bin/Vanco_ver3.vps?appver3=Fi1giPL8kwX_Oe1AO50jRpc0mIvVrdDfCPy1vTZep0HHO3iVYxvvxhHjRfLOeq662EvVVAEjqawDomKT1pbouV6Z7xh9xiEXLhSG5DrQId8=
http://www.cumcvincennes.org/sermons
https://youtu.be/6TYdAwMcUm8
http://www.cumcvincennes.org/


Check out the church calendar page on the web site for meetings and happenings
around the church.

https://calendar.google.com/calendar/embed?src=cumcvincennes.org_3leg5lopa3e1ce8chdftp3kuhc%40group.calendar.google.com&ctz=America%2FNew_York

